
 

 

August 30, 2024 
 
 
Hon. Doug Ford 
Premier 
Premier's Office 
Room 281 
Legislative Building, Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier Ford: 
 
Re: Resolution regarding a request for the Province to support family physicians 
 
Orillia City Council at its meeting held August 12, 2024, adopted the following resolution: 
 

“THAT, further to the correspondence dated July 31, 2024 from the City of Toronto 
regarding a resolution with respect to a request for the Province to support family 
physicians, the following supporting resolution be passed: 
 
“BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the City of Orillia 
hereby supports the resolution passed by the City of Toronto on June 26, 2024 
with respect to a request for the Province to support family physicians; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT a copy of this resolution be sent to the Honourable Doug 
Ford, Premier of Ontario; the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health; the 
Honourable Jill Dunlop, Member of Provincial Parliament for Simcoe-North; the 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario; and all Ontario municipalities.” 
 

The above is for your consideration. If you require any additional information, please let 
me know. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Don McIsaac 
Mayor 
 
DM:rb  
 
Copy to: Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier of Ontario 

Honourable Jill Dunlop, Minister of Education, and Member of Provincial Parliament for 
Simcoe-North 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario 

  All Ontario Municipalities 


